LAURUS

The Universal School

Circular No. 8/2024-25 14t June 2024
Dear Parents,
Circular: No Bag Day for Grade 1 & 2

We are pleased to inform you that the first and third Saturdays of each month will be designated as
"No Bag Day" for our Grade 1 and Grade 2 students.

Important Information:

1. Students should attend the school in their regular school uniform.

2. They need not carry their regular school bag. Students need to carry only the required materials for
Co-Curricular Activities (CAA), a rough notebook and pencil box.

3. Students should bring their lunch bag containing water bottle, snacks and lunch.

We believe this initiative will provide an opportunity for our children to engage in new learning
experiences and enjoy a break from their regular routine.
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Looking forward to your kind support.

Regards,
Principal
Laurus-The Universal School

"JOYFUL SATURDAY™




